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ACIAR was pleased to be invited by the Indian Society of Plant Genetic 
Resources (ISPGR), and Bioversity International in collaboration with Indian 
Council of Agricultural Research (ICAR), Protection of Plant Varieties and 
Farmers’ Right Authority (PPVPFRA), National Biodiversity Authority (NBA), 
Trust for Advancement of Agricultural Sciences (TAAS), National Academy 
of Agricultural Sciences (NAAS), MS Swaminathan Research Foundation 
(MSSRF) and ICRISAT, CIMMYT, GCDT, JIRCAS, GIZ, to be involved with the 
1st International Agrobiodiversity Congress (IAC 2016), November 6-9, in 
New Delhi.

ACIAR supports the primary objective of the conference. Examining issues 
of global importance, especially the effective use of agrobiodiversity for food, 
nutrition, environmental security and climate change are crucial in our work to 
support agricultural research for development.

I am sure that the Congress will deliver some important outcomes and I wish you 
well with your deliberations.

Yours sincerely

Date : 29 September 2016� Andrew Campbell


